
From: Hayden Grooms
To: 'janepagethompson@gmail.com' <janepagethompson@gmail.com>

Date: 3/10/2017 3:49:07 PM
Subject: Aiken County Convention

Good afternoon,
 
My name is Hayden Grooms and I am contacting you on behalf of Lieutenant Governor Bryant, regarding the Aiken 
County Convention. It is my understanding that the convention will be held April 13, and will convene at 6:00 PM in 
the Aiken Municipal Auditorium and It is my hope that there is still availability for the Lieutenant Governor to address 
the convention. The Lieutenant Governor wants to take this opportunity to meet with local groups and hear from 
them about what concerns and issues they feel need to be addressed. If this opportunity is still available, please feel 
free to reply anytime via email or phone call. I look forward to hearing from you.
 
Thank you for your help,
 
 
Hayden Grooms
Director of External Affairs
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
(803) 734-0107
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